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       Student Technology Fee Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:
October 13, 2014
To:
Student Technology Fee Committee

From: 
Mike Asoodeh, CIO
Minutes from the October 13, 2014 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:

In Attendance:  Committee members – Stephanie Travis, Aaron Johnson, Corey Darvill, Alexis Quackenbush, Josie Walker, Marvin Yates and Mike Asoodeh.  Donna Methvien gave her proxy to Mike Asoodeh.  Timothy Reeling arrived when the meeting was already in progress.  Also in attendance was Shannon Sciortino.  
The meeting began at 12:30 p.m.
· The September 22, 2014 meeting minutes were reviewed.  A correction in the minutes was sent to Shannon.  Marvin Yates made a motion to approve the minutes as corrected.  Stephanie Travis seconded the motion. The vote was 8-0 in favor of approving this motion.

· Reports on Action Items: 
· Subcommittee Members – Stephanie Travis did send Shannon the list of members who will be on each subcommittee.
· Surplus Computers - Donna Methvien did surplus the computers.
· Timothy Reeling arrived at this point.

· Small Projects – Three small project proposals were received totaling $11,647.  The subcommittee recommended that all three projects be fully funded.    A motion was made by Marvin Yates to fund the proposals as recommended.  Stephanie Travis seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.  Action Item:  Shannon Sciortino will notify the grant recipients.
· Matching Projects – Nine (9) matching project proposals were received totaling $389,612.  The subcommittee recommended seven (7) projects be funded in the amount of $124,950.   One of the proposals not recommended for funding was discussed and the committee decided to fund that proposal in the amount of $10,950.  In order to stay within budget, funding for other approved proposals had to be adjusted downward.  After the adjustments, the total amount funded was $129,950.  A motion was made by Stephanie Travis to fund the proposals in the amount of $129,950.  Marvin Yates seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.  Action Item:  Shannon Sciortino will notify the grant recipients.
Dr. Asoodeh informed the group that we may hear from the Budget Office about a reduction in our budget due to enrollment being lower than anticipated.
· Housing Wireless – Aaron Johnson asked about wireless in Housing.  Dr. Asoodeh said that the Office of Technology is already working with Auxiliary Services on this project.  Auxiliary Services can get with him to let him know where the funding is coming from for the access points if they are ready to move forward with expanding wireless in Housing.
· A motion to adjourn was made by Stephanie Travis.  Alexis Quackenbush seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of this motion. The meeting was adjourned at 12:50 p.m. 

· Next Meeting – The next meeting will be held on November 17, 2014, and will be coordinated by Shannon Sciortino.

___________________________________________________________


Approved by SGA President, Stephanie Travis

___________________________________________________________


Approved by CIO, Dr. Mike Asoodeh
Office of Technology ( SLU 10569 ( Hammond, LA ( 70402 ( 985-549-2314 ( Fax 985-549-3922 ( technology@selu.edu
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